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The Committee on Hemispheric Security held its second meeting for the 2003-2004 term on September 15, 2003.  It was chaired by Ambassador Luis Enrique Chase Plate, Permanent Representative of Paraguay to the OAS.
/
The Committee met from 9:55 to 10:33 a.m. to receive the Ambassador Plenipotentiary of Poland, Mariusz Handzlik, Chairman of the Missile Technology Control Regime (MTCR), as indicated on the order of business, document CP/CSH-597/03 corr. 1.

The Chair recalled that, at the request of the Permanent Mission of Argentina, this meeting had been called to receive Ambassador Mariusz Handzlik.

Ambassador Handzlik gave a presentation on the proliferation of missile technologies.
/
The delegations of Argentina, Brazil, and Peru spoke on the topic.  Note was taken of the importance of the topic of arms export and transfer control and the fight against terrorism.
The Committee expressed its appreciation to Ambassador Mariusz and to the Government of Poland, a permanent observer to the OAS.
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�.	The Permanent Council installed the Committee on Hemispheric Security and elected its chair at the meeting of August 13, 2003.


�.	Presentation published as document CP/CSH/INF.33/03.





